
 

 

SUMMER 2025 LIS NEWSLETTER 
 

Greetings, 

Finally looks like spring is upon us and welcomes us to the 2025 season at Wards Cove!  I imagine we are 
all looking forward to spending some time at the Lake. 

 

BEACH MEETINGS 

Please note the following Beach Meeting dates: 

June 28th at 10am 

July 26th at 10am 

August 23th at 10am 

 

ANNUAL DUES 

The Annual Dues remain at $150 and are due by May 10th. Please fill out the form and pay online at 
www.LISWardsCove.com. Alternatively, you can print the form and mail in with a check. Dues are 
collected to cover the costs of insurance, the annual supper, beach clean-up, swim area improvements 
etc. Please see the LIS website or reach out to the Board with any questions. 

 

MOSQUITO SPRAYING 

Southern Maine Mosquito and Tick Control will be returning this year. If you would like to have your 
property treated, it is imperative that you register and pay before May 10th as prices have increased. If 
we pre-pay, we can keep last year’s pricing.  If you miss the deadline, your spray price will increase to this 
year’s new pricing, an increase of 5%. Spraying fees and Registration are listed on the LIS website with 
the payment form. Please pay online at www.LISWardsCove.com or print the form and mail in with a 
check. We will again have four sprays this year, May, June, July and August. Dates will be posted later 
once confirmed. 

Prices 

• Single Lot Treatment -$180 
• Double Lot Treatment -$260 



*Please note this is a discounted price for LIS dues paying members only* Also there is no pay per spray, 
full spray subscriptions only. 

Checks can be made payable to:   Tara Perruzzi 1131 Sawyer Road Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107  

 

 

TREASURERS REPORT 

Balance as of April 2025, $7,617.41. Reminder that the balance is a bit lower due to the 100-year 
celebration. 

 

IMPORTANT 

As discussed at the last board meeting, beach bags with the flags will be handed out to all members by 
the end of June. Bags will contain an orange beach flag, LIS beach rules.  Each flag will have a house 
name and address on it. It is required that your flag accompanies someone from your party and be 
visible while at the beach. 

 

WELCOME! 

We would also like to welcome some new family to the neighborhood. 

Dave and Cheri Mullally on Justin’s Way 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Stay tuned for upcoming announcements on www.LISWardsCove.com or the LIS Facebook page. In 
addition to the LIS website, periodic emails, and the Facebook page, notices are posted at the LIS Kiosks. 
The kiosks are located at the top of the beach paths on both Wards Cove and Sandbar Roads. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all this summer! 

Sincerely, 

LIS Board 


